
St. Mary of the Presentation 

Catholic Church      

202 South Broad Street, Suffolk, VA 23434                                                            

        Office: 757-539-5732          www.stmarysuffolk.org  Fax: 757-538-0103                 

Father Rogelio Largoza, Pastor 
 Office:     (757) 539-5732                                                              
 Home/Emergency:     (757) 925-0583 
 Email:     pastor@stmarysuffolk.org 
    rlargoza@richmonddiocese.org 

 Administrative Assistant:   Kim Holmes  
 Office:     (757) 539-5732 
 Email:     office@stmarysuffolk.org 
 
Weekend Mass:          Saturday 5:00pm; Sunday 10:00am   
Weekday Mass:          Tuesday-Friday 10:00 am 

Church Office Hours:    Mon-Fri: 9-4 (Lunch 12-12:30)  
Inclement weather delay/closing follows Suffolk Public Schools 

Reconciliation: Saturday 4:00pm or by appointment  

Baptism:  Contact the parish office to make arrangements and to register for the parent baptismal preparation class 

Marriage: Please contact parish office six months prior to the wedding. Engaged encounter or area Pre-Marital  

Parish Council Chair:   
 Christopher Francis cjfrancis7@gmail.com   
Finance Council:  Mike Bibbo  fs7363@vakofc.org  
 Capital Campaign: 
 Fundraising:  
 JoAnn Farabaugh jfarabaugh117@hotmail.com 

Religious Education Chair/ Christian Formation:  

 Julie Francis CRE@stmarysuffolk.org 

Youth Ministry:  Jordan Graf   youth@stmarysuffolk.org 
RCIA:  Geralyn Byrne  geralyn.byrne1@gmail.com  
Adult Formation: 
 Geralyn Byrne Geralyn.byrne1@gmail.com 

Liturgy Committee Chair:   
 VACANT                      

 Liturgical Music:  
 Director 
 Julie Francis julie305@charter.net 
 Assistant Director 
 Tamara Simons, Asst. Director simonsbbt@gmail.com  
 Altar Servers:   
 Lectors: Andrew Graf   drewgraf757@gmail.com 
 Sacristans: Jerry Byrne gjb123@charter.net  
 Extraordinary Ministers: 
 Ushers: Knights of Columbus 

Knights of Columbus:  
 Chris Francis   gk7363@vakofc.org   
Communications/Outreach Committee Co-Chairs: 
 Andrea Garrett  afgarr@me.com
 Paul Fletcher   fletchpe@aol.com 
 Website: Mike Bibbo  fs7363@vakofc.org  
 Facebook: Kim Holmes office@stmarysuffolk.org 
 Bulletin:  
 Linda Thomson lindalallythomson@gmail.com 
 Community Liaison: 
 Randy Carter wrcarterjr@gmail.com 
 Haiti: Paul Fletcher fletchpe@aol.com 
 Pastoral Care:   
 Tillie Rivenbark  tillierivenbark@gmail.com 

 Women’s Club:   
 Tamara Simons simonsbbt@gmail.com  
 Respect Life:  
 Kaitlyn Phelps  grafkaitlynn@gmail.com  

Buildings and Grounds Committee Chair/ 

Inside Stewardship: Mike Bibbo   fs7363@vakofc.org  

Outside Stewardship:  
 John Graf  grafgang8@yahoo.com 

Parish Life Ministry:  
 Lauren Kahoe lauren_nengasca@yahoo.com
 Elaine Reyes ariellereyes1@gmail.com  

St. Mary of the Presentation 

Vision Statement 

A vibrant Catholic community dedicated to spreading the Gospel by living our rich faith with prayer, love, and service. 



Mon 09/18 Weekday Lk 7:1-10 

Tue  09/19 Weekday Lk 7:11-17 

Wed 09/20 

Saints Andrew Kim Tae
-gŏn, Priest and Paul 
Cŏng Ha-sang,  
Companions & Martyrs 

Lk 7:31-55 

Thu 09/21 
St. Matthew, Apostle & 
Evangelist 

Mt 9:9-13 

Fri 09/22 Weekday Lk 8:1-3 

Sat 09/23 
St. Pius of Pietrelcina, 
Priest 

Lk 8:4-15 

Sun 09/24 
Twenty-Fifth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

Mt 18:21-35 

Please pray for our sick  
and shut-ins of the Parish 

Peg Cicirelli, M.L. Cruey, Nathan Davidson,    
Mike Gannon, Danny Ginther, Tom Grzywinski, 
Lydia Kee, Rosemary Knight, Samantha Quinn, 
Jim Ross, Becky Salp, Robert Schneider, Ruth 

Silberholz, Mary Stevens, Linda Thomson, 
Lucia Ulloa, George Warren 

 

Friends, Family & Priests of the Diocese: 
John Aragon, Hugh Ball, Patrick Bales, Ericka Kim Beale, 
Sean Behrman, Mindy Cintron, Rachel Cruey, Selwyn 
Curtis, Russell Dail, James V. Dudley, Bob Dunn, Jan 
Estoquue, Lucia Flores-Quiroga, Caroline Godfrey, Carol 
Gurioli, Hawton-Hill, Brian Hensley, Mildred Jenkins, 
Susana Livar, Jo & Vic Manuele, Rebecca Maples, Judy 
Pearson, Gerard Pichon, Jenny Piver: Joel Rivera, Sandy 
Robertson, Alexis Royals, John Schroeder, Ray 
Shamburger, Billy Sutton, Joshy Ulloa, Yajairy Ulloa, 
Deacon Bob Walsh, Charles Weaver, Beverly Whitley 
 

 Active Duty Military Family and Friends   
 Serving in Iraq and Afghanistan: 
Simon Domenich, Chris LeGrand, Nathan 
LeGrand, Hunter Lowe, Devin Pisani, David   
Sjostedt  
             

Mass Intentions 

 
09/19//2023 - For Conversion of Sinners  
09/20/2023 - Reparation of Sins Against Life, Charity and  
  Chastity 
09/21/2023 - For the Clergy 
09/22/2023 - For the Souls in Pergatory 
09/23/2023 - In Memory of Donna Roncarti 
  In Memory of William Miller 
09/24/2023 - In Memory of John Dowd 
  Mass Intentions – The Mass is the most powerful prayer  
  on earth. Pray for your loved ones in a special way,  
  united to The Eucharist. Contact the Parish Office at  
  757-539-5732 for your Mass intention requests.  

Mass Schedule: 

September 19-24, 2023 

Tuesday & Thursday: 6:30am 

Tues-Fri: 10am 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5pm  
Sunday Mass: 10:00 am  

Reconciliation: 
Saturday: 4PM 

 Bishop Knestout encourages    
 anyone aware of misconduct   
 or abuse on the part of clergy  
 or staff of our diocese to  
 notify civil authorities. Call  
 the Attorney General’s Clergy  
 Abuse Hotline at (833) 454-9064  
 or reach out to the Diocesan  
 Victim Assistance Coordinator,  
 Jennifer Sloan, at (877) 887-9603. 

September 17, 2023 
TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Beginning Sunday,   
September 24th  

 
There will be an additional 
Mass Sunday mornings at          

8 a.m. for a trial period. 

Join us for the recitation of the  
Most Holy Rosary every 

Sunday morning before the 
10:00am Mass.  

We will begin at 9:20am. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Please contact Julie Francis 

at julie305@charter.net  





NO Priest, Parish Staff Member or Volunteer, will contact you 
privately via email or text, asking you to purchase gift cards. 

 

An old email phishing scam targeted at parishioners has been picked up 
and dusted off, hoping to find new victims it didn’t hit the first time around. 

“Pastor” = “Scammer” 

The basics of the scam are that church members get an email from their “Pastor” requesting 
them to contribute to the church by buying and sending in gift cards. Although 
the “Pastor” claims gift cards are needed, the “Pastor” tells the victims that he cannot 
physically pick up the gift card and that the purchaser will be reimbursed if they send access 
codes (PIN) through text or email after purchasing. 

The emails seem harmless enough. They have the local pastor’s name and email address 
that looks legitimate, but upon further inspection, the email address is fake and from a provider 
different than the one the church uses. In some instances, the “Pastor's” name may look 
correct but is missing a single letter and often the body of the email or text is written poorly. 

In all cases, the "Pastor" requests that the recipients of the email or text buy gift cards and 
send him the access codes (PIN). 



The Mass Intention Calendar  
has disappeared.  

Please help us fill it out again! 
 

If you already have a Mass Intention reserved 
through the end of the year,  

we may need it again! 
 

Call the church office at: 
(757) 539-5732 OR  

e-mail office at:                                  
office@stmarysuffolk.org 

 if you have not received the church 
bulletin in your email, your 

information may need  
to be updated! 

TO UPDATE, PEASE GO TO:  

Community Outreach Staff from the Office of 
Cemetery and Funeral Services (OCFS), a 
Ministry of the Diocese of Richmond will be here 
on October 14th & 15th after all masses to inform 
and discuss the spiritual and practical reasons for 
learning about Catholic funeral planning & the 
Order of Christian Funeral Rites, practices and 
traditions.  

There will be a short presentation along with a 
question-and-answer session in the Father Tommy 
Nee parish hall. Please take advantage of this 
opportunity to better understand the importance of 
a Catholic funeral rites and the benefits to pre-
planning your funeral arrangements. 

Food and Refreshments will be served during the 
presentations. 





Altar Flowers 

  Dedicate flowers to 

a loved one or in 

thanksgiving!  

Contact Sandy Nance  

  at (757) 373-9928 or 

sandynance1@aol.com 

Summer Reading:  
A Theology of Migration/ The Bodies of 
Refugees and the Body of Christ / by Daniel 
G. Groody/ Foreward by Pope Francis 

The Diocesan Offices of Social Ministry & 
Migrant Ministry invite you to take time 
this summer to encounter the migrant, the 
refugee, & the Eucharist by participating in 
a Summer Book Reading to be followed by 
a Zoom discussion, September 26th at 7pm.   

Encounter anew – the God who migrated to 
our world and calls us to migrate back to 
our spiritual homeland as citizens of the 
Kingdom. To register for the Zoom 
discussion and to receive study questions 
please rsvp using the link: 

 https://forms.gle/vmYazq3JEfToVtsZA  

https://forms.gle/vmYazq3JEfToVtsZA


CONTACT ST. MARY’S OFFICE TO HAVE YOUR  

BUSINESS CARD IN THE CHURCH BULLETIN EVERY WEEK.  
(757) 539-5732 


